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Opening Info Graphic

We in the out campaign believe the best people 
to govern Britain are the British people. Not a 
group of foreign politicians or bureaucrats.

INFO CLIP HERE

In the TV debates of 2014, the Deputy Prime  
Minister, Nick Clegg was challenged by Nigel 
Farage:

“You don’t think we are good enough do you?”

Mr Clegg’s only response, was to pull a face and 
look down, shaking his head. 

He gave no defense of the British people, our 
character or our abilities.

INFO CLIP HERE

Forty years ago with a world war still in recent 
memory, power cuts and constant strikes, the idea 
of a free and open market might have looked like 
an attractive solution to many of Britain’s  
problems.  It was the progressive argument, and 
appeared to be the answer to our economic  
malaise.  
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GENERIC BACKGROUND

But that is not the EU that we live in today.

We were told it was just a matter of countries 
co-operating and trading together, in short, a 
common market.

That is exactly what we in the out campaign want. 

Free self-governing Nations making their own laws 
and being governed by their own  
democratically elected parliaments. 
Trading and being friends with our neighbours.

That, is what Brexit, is all about, our right to 
govern ourselves… 

We used to call it democracy.

INFO CLIP HERE

Democracy is when people vote for politicians who 
go to Parliament and make the laws by which we 
live. And, if we don’t like the laws they make, 
we can vote for another government who have the 
ability to change or remove those laws.
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INFO CLIP HERE

Viviane Reding, the former Vice-President of the 
European Commission admitted that 70% of our laws 
are made in Brussels, by unelected commissioners, 
who meet in secret and who we cannot hold to  
account or vote out.

That is not self-determination, freedom or  
democracy.  And it is not what two world wars 
were fought for.

QUOTATION

Karl Keetch said - “In the European Union, true 
power is held behind closed doors in the Council 
of Ministers, who make decisions away from the 
cameras and above the heads of voters. How can I 
continually advocate the devolution of power from 
Whitehall to local government, while applauding 
the transfer of power from our flawed but elected 
parliament to an unelected and unaccountable EU 
bureaucracy?”

This is our first chance in over forty years to 
change the direction that our Nation faces.

QUOTATION

Penny Mordaunt - The Armed Forces minister said: 
“The oldest, most stable and most successful 
country in Europe has a duty to remind a European 
Union barely 50 years old that government is the 
servant, and not the master, of the people.”
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INFO CLIP HERE

Outward to a growing and dynamic world.

Or

Inward on an ever declining EU.  Incapable of 
halting the economic slide into bankruptcy for 
countries like Greece, Spain and Portugal.

An EU that has trapped proud nations into a  
single currency, bringing them down to misery and 
poverty.

An EU that has opened its borders to the largest 
influx of migrants in living memory.  Without the 
ability to house, school or care for them - or 
us.

An EU that takes no thought for the security of 
its people, as ISIS has declared that they are 
sending jihadi soldiers, hidden in amongst the 
migrants.

An EU that happily watches as its Energy  
policy drives industries like the Redcar Steel 
works, out of Europe to countries with lower  
environmental standards. (Take the recent closure 
of Port Talbot steelworks and other Tata sites in 
the UK with the loss of thousands of jobs and the 
loss of heavy industry throughout the UK)
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The EU is an old solution to an old problem and 
is no longer fit for purpose.

INFO CLIP HERE

Iceland with a population of 330,000 people has a 
trade deal with China. The EU doesn’t, so Britain 
misses out as we are not allowed to create our 
own deal.

If Iceland can negotiate trade deals, so can we.

Free of the EU Britain could once again re-engage 
with the Commonwealth, who speak our language, 
have the same justice system, and actually want 
to be our friends.

INFO CLIP HERE

This opportunity will not come again, so we must 
not allow ourselves to be fooled as in 1975, 
when, Harold Wilson conned the British people

We know we were conned because, we no longer live 
in a trading block of individual nations, but a 
United States of Europe speeding towards an ever 
closer union.

We must send a message that cannot be ignored.  
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And we now have a way to do just that by voting 
to leave.

INFO CLIP HERE

This is our country. 

We developed Parliamentary democracy and we  
exported it around the world. 

Our forefathers knew how to govern themselves.  
So can we.

Let’s take back control of our country.

Let’s have a proper immigration policy like  
Australia, Canada and New Zealand.

Let’s stop giving away £55 million a day to the 
EU.

Let’s re-embrace the wider world.

Let’s strike trade deals with emerging  
powerhouses like India, China, and everywhere 
else.
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Let’s be an example to the rest of Europe and 
show once more what it means to be free,  
independent and prosperous. 

No one knows Britain better than the British. 

We believe in Britain

And

WE WANT OUR COUNTRY BACK!

Which Flag Represents You? 

INFO GRAPHIC

ENDS


